
 Ennis Independent School District 
 303 W. Knox Street 

 P. O. Box 1420 
 Ennis, TX 75120 

 February 13, 2023 

 Dear Parents, 

 Just a quick reminder that the  Connecting the Dots  Expo  is fast approaching, and we 
 are looking forward to attending. The event includes many valuable experts in the field, 
 and agencies that will provide resources and answer any questions you may have, 
 specific to your needs. 

 We encourage you to attend and if getting there is an issue, we will be offering 
 transportation as well. Due to limited seating, we will need to know in advance of 
 anyone that is in need of transportation to and from the event. In order to provide this 
 service for as many people as possible, we respectfully ask that only the parent and the 
 student in need of these services register. 

 We will meet at Ennis High School, 2301 Ensign Rd., at 9:00 a.m., March 4th.  Please 
 contact me to register no later than 4:00 p.m. on Monday, February 20, 2023.  You 
 may contact me either by telephone or email. For further information please read the 
 attached flier. 

 Thank you and we look forward to seeing you on March 4, 2023 to Connect the Dots! 

 Sincerely, 

 Kim Salazar 
 Transition Coordinator 
 Ennis ISD 
 Office: 972/872-3504 
 Email:  kim.salazar@ennis.k12.tx.us 
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